
COUNTY OF MENDOCINO
DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING AND BUILDING SERVICES 
860 NORTH BUSH STREET  UKIAH  CALIFORNIA  95482 
120 WEST FIR STREET  FORT BRAGG  CALIFORNIA  95437 

MEMORANDUM 
DATE:  DECEMBER 14, 2022 

TO: COASTAL PERMIT ADMINISTRATOR 

FROM: PLANNING STAFF 

SUBJECT: CDP 2019-0017 TJOGAS & CONTINUANCE REQUEST 

Background: The above referenced application was heard by the Coastal Permit Administrator on July 28, 
2022 and the matter was continued to December 14, 2022. This was to provide additional time for the 
applicant to file grading recommendations. Site topography includes a gulch and Roseman Creek; there 
are concerns that the cut slope behind the shed is unstable.  

Request: On October 21, 2022, the requested information had not yet been filed; therefore, Planning staff 
requests that the matter be continued to an unspecified date. 

Referenced: 
- Coastal Permit Administrator Action Sheet dated July 28, 2022
- Coastal Permit Administrator Staff Report for CDP_2019-0017 dated July 28, 2022
- July 25, 2022 Report Update prepared by Evan Wolf – Consulting Geologist
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